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While writing the bill analysis, it occurred to me that a private school may not begin
to participate in the Milwaukee Parental Choice Program (MPCP) until after the
deadline for implementing a plan for maintaining indoor environmental quality in the
private school has passed.  I decided to move the requirement for the choice schools to
the statutory section that relates to the MPCP (s. 119.23) and to establish a slightly
different timeline for the choice schools.  Let me know if you need any changes.

In addition, let me know if you would like to amend s. 119.23 (10), authorizing DPI to
bar a private school from participating in the MPCP for failure to implement a plan for
maintaining indoor environmental quality in the private school.
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